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DARTBROOK COAL MINE – MODIFICATION 7  

 

 

3 November 2021 
 
 
As part of the Land and Environment Court merits appeal commenced by the Applicant against 
the Independent Planning Commission’s partial approval of Dartbrook Coal Mine – Modification 
7 (DA 231-7-2000 MOD7), the Applicant has made amendments to its “Response to 
Contentions” published on the Commission’s website on 13 August 2020. The parties to the 
proceedings also propose minor amendment to the draft conditions published on the 
Commission’s website on 2 November 2020. 
 
As the “Response to Contentions” has already been exhibited on the Commission’s website for 
over four weeks for interested members of the public to make submissions and the draft 
conditions have been published on the Commission’s website for over a year, the Commission 
is now seeking submissions on the Applicant's amendments to the "Response to Contentions", 
as shown in red marked-up text, as well as the amendments proposed to the draft conditions. 

Written submissions on those amendments will be accepted by email to ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
until 5pm AEDT on Wednesday 17 November  2021.  

All such submissions regarding the amendments will be provided to the Land and Environment 
Court for its consideration before delivering its judgment in the appeal.  

 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
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